
 

THE BEULAH ROAD WIDENING PROJECT

             

    

Click here for fullsized map 

This webpage provides the most up-to-date information as to the status of the Florida Department of
Transportation’s project to improve the Beulah Road / Interstate 10 Interchange and to widen Beulah Road in
Escambia County, Florida.
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As shown on the map above, this “master” project to construct improvements to Beulah Road and Interstate 10
is split into 3 different segments: 433113-1, 433113-2, and 433113-3.

 

FDOT 433113-1 refers to the project to improve the Beulah Road / Interstate 10 Interchange. FDOT 433113-2
refers to the project to widen Beulah Road from south of West Nine Mile Road to Frank Reeder Road. FDOT
433113-3 refers to the project to widen Beulah Road from Frank Reeder Road to Issacs Lane.
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Beulah Road / Interstate 10 Interchange (FDOT 433113-1)

This project encompasses the widening of Beulah Road and the construction of on and off ramps, along with
other minor improvements to the interchange, to enhance traffic flow on Interstate 10, Beulah Road, and West
Kingsfield Road.

Currently, the project is in the property acquisition phase. FDOT expects to continue to steadily acquire the
properties it needs for this project over the next year or so.

The Department is also working on more detailed maps of their plans for the interchange improvements. They
expect to have these plans completed around Spring 2025.

The construction of these improvements is still unfunded, and therefore there is not yet a schedule for that
phase.

 

 

Beulah Road Widening (FDOT 433113-2 & 433113-3)
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The plan for these projects is to widen Beulah Road from two lanes to four lanes all the way from Issacs Lane
to south of West Nine Mile Road.

Both projects are currently on an indefinite hold due to a lack of funding. However, as FDOT continues to make
progress with improvements at the Interstate 10 and Beulah Road Interchange, it is likely they will also move
forward with this project as well within the next few years.

 

 

We will continue to update this webpage periodically and as events dictate. If you have any questions, please
contact Eminent Domain Attorneys Charles Stratton or Joshua Stratton. Charlie can be reached by phone at
(850) 933-3849 and by e-mail at cstratton@bergersingerman.com. Josh can be reached by phone at (617)
739-1685 and by e-mail at jstratton@bergersingerman.com.

Additionally, if you would like to learn more about how the eminent domain process works, please visit our FAQ
Page.
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